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Angela Bates

Nicodemus Historical Society
P.O. Box 70

Bogue, KS 67625

Dear Angela,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your assistance on the
"Pioneers” episode of the "Adventures of the Old West" series. Your contribution to this
project has been greatly appreciated. I understand that Cathy Ward has already sent

you a copy of the show and I hope that you enjoyed it. Please feel to contact me i you
have any comments or suggestions.

Sincerely,

J

Stephen Purvis
President
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